
                             GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA                                    

AIRPORT REDEVELOPMENT PROGRAM PACKAGE 3 – AIR TERMINAL BUILDING 

Procurement#: 2023/MICUHT/AERP/CJLIA/4-1.0/32  

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 

The Ministry of Infrastructure, Communications, Utilities and Housing and Tourism (MICUHT) 

intends to apply a budgetary allocation over the coming years to execute on this project, subject to 

availability of funding.  

The MICUHT now invites sealed responses to the Request for Expression of Interest (REOI) from 

eligible bidders for the Airport Redevelopment Program Package 3 – Air Terminal Building as 

defined within the Request for Expressions of Interest. In the assessment of submissions, 

considerations will be given to Company Profile, Personnel, Project Profiles, Methodology, 

Schedule and Risk Mitigation, Overall Quality of the Submission, Health and Safety, Bonding and 

Insurance – brochures may be included.  All information must be submitted in English.  Further 

and more detailed information may be obtained from the address below via email: 

procurement.mailbox@gov.ai.  

A pre-bid briefing will be held virtually using MS Teams on Tuesday, 15th August 2023 at 12:00 

p.m. local time.  Interested Bidders must register for this briefing with the Procurement Office 

through the email provided below at least 24 hours in advance.  Bidders will receive an email with 

the link for this meeting.  There will be no on-site pre-bid meeting. 

Each submission must include five (5) hard-copies of the Expressions of Interest along with one 

(1) soft copy memory stick and must be submitted to the address below no later than 4:00pm on 

Friday, 8th September 2023.  The sealed envelope containing each submission shall be clearly 

marked “CONFIDENTIAL” and “Expression of Interest – Airport Redevelopment Program 

Package 3 – Air Terminal Building. 

Chief Procurement Officer 

Procurement Office 

Ministry of Finance 

The Secretariat (Upstairs) 

The Valley, Anguilla AI-2640 

British West Indies 

 

All queries or clarification requests should be directed to the Chief Procurement Officer on or 

before Friday, 25th August 2023 at 11:59 pm via Email: Procurement.Mailbox@gov.ai. 

Following the assessment of submissions, a short-list of, not less than three (3) and not more than 

six (6), applicants will be provided with full terms of reference and invited to submit technical and 

financial proposals to undertake the assignment.  The GOA reserves the right to reject late 

applications or to cancel the present invitation partially or in its entirety.  It will not be bound to 

assign any reason for not short-listing any applicant and will not defray any costs incurred by any 

applicant in the preparation and submission of Expressions of Interest. 

Issued: Tuesday, 1st August 2023 
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